
KINDERGARTEN MINI-FLASH 
May 20, 2009 

 
Dear Kindergarten Families, 
 
It is a very busy time! We are in the home-stretch! This week I have some 
housekeeping items for you.  
 

• Tomorrow, May 21st is a ½ day of school. Please provide a good snack 
and plenty to drink. 

• If you have not returned your signed report card envelope, please do. 
• If you have not turned in an order form and check for your child’s 

Groovy Grad t-shirt, please do ASAP we need to order those this 
week! 

• Today is the last day that students can check out library books. All 
books are due back by June 5th.  

• Next Thursday, May 28th, is the Art Show from 5-7 PM. 
• There is a Spring Concert on Tuesday, June 2nd at 7:00 PM. Your 

children will be singing some songs together with the first grade. 
More information will be coming. 

• Due to the concert set-up on June 2nd, lunch will be held in the 
classroom.  

• Today I sent home a recent reading test. The last page of sight-words 
is a great resource for flashcards.  

 
Have a wonderful Memorial Day weekend! Hope to see everyone at the 
parade! 
Mrs. O’Rourke ☺  


